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27th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 - Educational Visit to The National Gallery 

on Thursday 29th June 2023  

 

We have arranged for the children in year 4 to visit The National Gallery on Thursday 29th June 2023.  As part of their Art 

curriculum topic for Summer 2, children will get to experience a workshop around the work of Henri Rousseux and also 

get to visit further exhibitions whilst they are there. This will be an exciting day for the children, that will give them 

additional knowledge to take back to the classroom.  

 

The children will be transported by coach (with seat belts), leaving school promptly at 8am. Please arrive at 7:50am so that 

your child can be registered before they leave. They will return to school at approximately 4pm.  We ask for your patience 

and understanding should the children be late returning.  We will keep you updated via dojo should they be late, please 

make sure we also have an updated mobile number within school to reach you on if needed.  

 

If your child is eligible to receive a free school packed lunch, please inform the office at least 48 hours before the visit or 

you can comment cheese, ham or tuna on the school gateway app in the comments section when consent and payment is 

made. If you do not indicate that you would like the school to supply a packed lunch for your child we will assume that 

you are sending a lunch in with them. The kitchen staff are unable to make lunches up on the morning of a trip. If you are 

sending your child with a lunch please provide it in a carrier bag, labelled clearly with your child’s name and class.  We 

will dispose of these after lunchtime so the children do not have to carry bags all afternoon.  

 

 The children will need to wear school uniform with comfortable shoes suitable for plenty of walking. 

 

A donation of £12.08 towards this trip would be appreciated, if we do not receive enough financial support it will result in 

this trip being cancelled. This trip can be paid via your School Gateway app or if you need a pay point voucher please 

request one from the office. Deadline for consent and donations is by Friday 23rd June 2023. All educational visits are non-

refundable or non- transferable. 

 

If you have any queries about this visit, please do not hesitate to the School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs S Otto 

Head of School 

 


